
 

      Erasmus+ KA220 “Speak up to start up a green world” 

“Getting an @ in STEM” AGENDA 3rd Mobility Week - Students 

Primary school Zmijavci, Croatia, from October 8 to 10, 2024  

MONDAY 
 

October 7, 2024 

TUESDAY 
 

October 8, 2024 

WEDNESDAY 
 

October 9, 2024 

THURSDAY 
 

October 10, 2024 

FRIDAY 
 

October 11, 2024 
Afternoon 
 
Hosting family will take the 
student(s) home from school 
 

8.00 - 8.40 
Welcoming Ceremony 
 
 
 

8.10  
Departure from the school to 
Imotski 
 
 

8.00 - 9.30 
Workshop:  
STEAM Eco-Lab: Sustainable 
Creations Lab/ From Trash to 
Treasure – preparing for 
presentation 

8.00 - 10.20 
Workshop: Getting to know 
European women scientists 
 

 8.50 - 9.10 
Meeting and getting familiar with 
the school building. 

8:30 – 10:30 
Workshop: 
Escape City Imotski, the game 
that consists of an easy escape 
room mixed with an orientation 
race  

9.35 - 10.20 
Robotics Workshop (ICT Lab) 

10.25 - 10.45 
Break time 

 9.15 – 10.25 
Workshop: Getting to know each 
other/ Cultural Exchange Fair 
Project work meeting 

 10.30 – 12.00 
Walking tour to Red Lake 

10.25 – 10.45  
Break time 

10.45 – 12.00 
The students in groups will 
present their works 

 10.25 – 10.45 
Break time 

12:00 – 12.30  

Break time 
10:45 – 13:30 
Cultural Sightseeing Stroll 
around Zmijavci 
 

12.00 – 13.30 
Teachers’ meeting, Evaluation, 
Certificates for the participants  

 10.45 – 14.00 
Workshop: STEAM Eco-Lab: 
Sustainable Creations Lab/ From 
Trash to Treasure  

12:30 – 13.30  

Visit to The heritage Museum of 
Imotski  
 

  

  
 Afternoon and evening in 
families 
 

13:30  

Departure from Imotski to the 
school   
 
Afternoon and evening in 
families 

16:00 – 19:00  
Green Chathedral: 

- visit to the source of the 
Vrjika river 

- Village 
Olympics/Heritage 
Games  

 
Departure teams from Zmijavci 
to the airport 
Or  
Afternoon and evening in 
families 

 
 
 



 

      Erasmus+ KA220 “Speak up to start up a green world” 

“Getting an @ in STEM” AGENDA 3rd Mobility Week - Teachers 

Primary school Zmijavci, Croatia, from October 8 to 10, 2024  

 

MONDAY 
 

October 7, 2024 

TUESDAY 
 

October 8, 2024 

WEDNESDAY 
 

October 9, 2024 

THURSDAY 
 

October 10, 2024 

FRIDAY 
 

October 11, 2024 
Afternoon 
 
Hosting family will take the 
student(s) home from school 
 

8.00 - 8.40 
Welcoming Ceremony 
 
 
 

8.10  
Departure from the school to 
Imotski 
 
 

8.00 - 9.30 
Workshop:  
STEAM Eco-Lab: Sustainable 
Creations Lab/ From Trash to 
Treasure – preparing for 
presentation 

8.00 - 10.20 
Teachers’ meeting  

 8.50 - 9.10 
Meeting and getting familiar with 
the school building. 

8:30 – 10:30 
Workshop: 
Escape City Imotski, the game 
that consists of an easy escape 
room mixed with an orientation 
race  

9.35 - 10.20 
Robotics Workshop (ICT Lab) 

10.25 - 10.45 
Break time 

 9.15 – 10.25 
Workshop: Getting to know each 
other/ Cultural Exchange Fair 
Project work meeting 

 10.30 – 12.00 
Walking tour to Red Lake 

10.25 – 10.45  
Break time 

10.45 – 12.00 
The students in groups will 
present their works 

 10.25 – 10.45 
Break time 

12:00 – 12.30  

Break time 
10:45 – 13:30 
Cultural Sightseeing Stroll 
around Zmijavci 
 

12.00 – 13.30 
Teachers’ meeting, Evaluation, 
Certificates for the participants  

 10.45 – 14.00 
Workshop: STEAM Eco-Lab: 
Sustainable Creations Lab/ From 
Trash to Treasure  

12:30 – 13.30  

Visit to The heritage Museum of 
Imotski  
 

  

  16:00 - 18:00  
Tour around Imotski (City 
Square, Topana fortress, Blue 
and Red Lake)  
 

13:30  

Departure from Imotski to the 
school   
 
Afternoon free  

16:00 – 19:00  
Green Chathedral: 

- visit to the source of the 
Vrjika river 

- Village 
Olympics/Heritage 
Games  

 
Teacher dinner 

 
Departure teams from Zmijavci 
to the airport 
Or  
Afternoon free  


